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Weekend #15 – Women’s  

Serenade 

The Community is invited to the Serenade at All 

of God’s Children Camp on Saturday, 

November 6.  Arrive at the Camp at 5:45 pm 

and meet in the Worship Chapel.  Community 

will get song sheets and practice a few minutes 

before circling the Agape Dinner’s Weekenders 

and Team.  The Serenade is a particularly 

beautiful time during the weekend.  I can feel 

the goosebumps as I am writing this.  WOW!  

You don’t have to sing in the choir…just bring 

your gift of “joyful noise”!  Please consider 

being a part of the Serenade.  See you there!! 

 

Closura 

Another part of the weekend which Community 

can participate in is the Closura.  The 

weekenders graduate to 4
th

 Day on Sunday 

afternoon.  Come, celebrate the Closura with 

these fourteen women!  Support the Team and 

the Weekenders. Arrive at the Worship Chapel 

between 2:45 and 3:00 pm on Sunday afternoon, 

November 7. 

 

Why Am I Here, Lord? 

To support the River’s Edge Via de 

Cristo Weekend and Community in 

every way that I can.  It is so worth it!! 

 

 

Directions to All of God’s Children 

5919 Antire Road, High Ridge, MO 63049 

From Illinois or North County: 

Take 270-South toward Memphis to Exit 3 – 

Missouri Highway 30 West (Gravois Road).  

Travel approximately 9 miles to High Ridge 

Blvd.  Turn RIGHT on High Ridge Blvd.  

Travel approximately 1 mile to Antire Road.  

Turn RIGHT on Antire Road.  5919 Antire 

Road is on the right. 

From Eureka: 

All of God’s Children Camp is slightly north of 

Highway 30 and High Ridge Blvd. on Antire 

Road.  You can travel South on Antire Road 

from Highway 44 or you can approach from 

Highway 30 and take High Ridge Blvd. North to 

Antire. 

When you arrive: 

Please travel along the Right (South) side of the 

building and park on the side lot.  The Worship 

Chapel has a side entry door.  It is the door 

closest to the top (back) of the building where 

the swimming pools are.  Please enter the 

worship chapel through that side door.  Signs 

will be posted and someone will be watching for 

the community to arrive.  Do NOT enter the 

FRONT doors of the building as that is 

where the Agape Meal will be. 

 

If you get lost:  Call Pam Statler (314) 973-

2390 or Sue Dunham (314) 229-6313. 

 



   

Christ is like a river.  A river is continually 

flowing, there are fresh supplies of water 

coming from the fountain-head continually, so 

that a man may live by it and be supplied with 

water all his life. 

         ~~ Jonathan Edwards 

Jesus said, “If anyone is thirsty, let him come to 

me and drink.  Whosoever believes in me, as the 

Scripture has said, streams of living water will 

flow from within him.” 

   ~~ John 7:37-38 

 

Our River’s Edge Via de Cristo Community is 

growing…come, help the Women’s Team by 

keeping the Spirit alive during the weekend.  

Please come to Serenade…and Closura…See 

you there!! 

 

===================== 

Thanksgiving Blessings 

for 2010! 

Have you made out your check yet to River’s 

Edge Via de Cristo for our “Thanksgiving 

Blessings” fund raiser?  

The Thanksgiving Blessings fund raiser must be 

completed by the middle of November so 

paperwork may be processed in a timely 

fashion.  We need to raise $1600 in order to 

receive the maximum $800 match.   

We’ve collected $200 so far.  Please help.  The 

money helps REVDC put on the awesome 

weekends we know to be so powerful. 

You can bring your check to Serenade or 

Closura and give it to Pam Statler or Sue 

Dunham.  You may bring your check to the 

November 21
st
 Ultreya.  Or you may mail a 

check made out to REVDC to Penny Kammeier, 

1209 Haley Avenue, St. Louis, MO 63121.  

 

 

 

Something Else for Community… 

Do Palanca:  You can write notes of 

encouragement for the Weekenders…and the 

Team if you wish to.  How about little Palanca 

for the bags…or on their pillows?  Get the notes 

or cards to a Team member (check the October 

21 email “Weekend #15 – Women’s Via de 

Cristo – Prayers, Serenade, Closing”).  If you 

can’t get the notes to a Team member (by 

Wednesday, November 3) or All of God’s 

Children Camp by Saturday, November 6, you 

could mail to Sue Dunham, 1209 Haley Avenue, 

St. Louis, MO 63121 to be received no later 

than Wednesday, November 3.  HURRY!!  

Escorts 

We could use a few more escorts for Saturday, 

November 6 at the Agape Dinner…call Lynn 

Schaeg 636-537-4897 or email her at 

kev.lynschaeg@sbcglobal.net.   

//////////////////////// 

This is the day that the Lord has made 

Let us rejoice and be glad in it. 

And we are rejoicing for the Weekenders… 

Ginny Boydte’ 

Susan Buhs 

Kathy Catchings 

Ruth Hansen 

Stacey Koeller 

Linda Ortmann 

Debra Rathert 

Nyokia Robinson 

Annette Sanderson 

Kathy Shemwell 

Joan Tucker 

Christine Walker 

Barbara Watz 

Lisa Whitener 
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